
 

    
 

 

 
 
 

 

 
Dear School and Nursery Parents,  
 
27 мая в пятницу в нашей школе состоится торжественное чаепитие в честь коронации 
короля. 
 
To celebrate the coronation of King Charles III and Queen Camilla, school children will be having a 
tea party in the hall on Friday 5th May 2023 at 9:45am. 
 
All children should come to school dressed to impress with headpieces (extravagant headbands, 
crowns, fascinators etc.).  
 
We would like the children to bring food to share with everyone.  
 
All children should bring in a cup and saucer for the occasion.  
If possible, we would appreciate any cake stands too so that we can present the selection of 
delicious delicacies. 
 
Some suggestions are listed below: 
 

• Scones  

• Strawberries and grapes 

• Jam and clotted cream 

• cupcakes  

• finger sandwiches  

• chocolate treats  

• assorted mini cakes 

• savoury party snacks (optional)  
 
Please note, strictly no nuts or foods containing traces of nuts. 
 
Напоминаем, что продукты, имеющие в своем составе орехи, строго запрещены в нашей 
школе! 

 
We would like to invite grandparents to join us.  We can accommodate up to ten, so please let us 

know by Wednesday 3rd May if you wish to join us. 

We look forward to what promises to be a great event! 

Yours sincerely, 

Azbuka School Teachers 

 

 


